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Dátum: 2007. október 19. 8:22

Dear Dr. Riesz,
Thank you for your letter and congratulations for the
Congress. It was really a pleasure for me to
participate.
I was surprised by the progress of Hungary in
Ayurveda! You are just terrific! Teaching Ayurveda in
the Medical University, having a hospital with 20 beds
for Panchakarma, officially recognized Ayurvedic
medicine, public and professional organizations,
collaboration with Indian Universities....
I can only congratulate you sencerely.
I hope to collaborate with you in the future. I shall
be happy to participate in eventual course on
Panchakarma at your Clinic if you plan such an
activity.
I am starting a basic course in Ayurveda in the end of
the month here in Sofia. There are 8 students by now.

With my best regards
Dr. Antoaneta Zarkova
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